
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are excited to welcome KELOWNA GYMNASTIX AND PARKOUR back to 

Rose Valley from February 24-26th. Each student will have the opportunity to 

participate in two sessions. The cost is $10 per student. Please pay online at 
https://centralokanagan.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

This Week's Events: 

 
Monday, January 27  - Worrall/Waddell-Clubhouse Farms 9-2 

 

Wednesday, January 29  - Hot Lunch - PASTA DAY 

     - Siever/Rocco-Skating 12:05-1:50pm 

 

Friday, January 31  - Hot Lunch - PIZZA DAY 

- Family Literacy Day ï SPIRIT DAY!!! - Dress up as 

your favorite book character 

 

Next Week's Events: 

 
Monday, February 3  - Kindergarten Registration starts at 7am 

- Reynaud/Tabbernor-Clubhouse Farms 9-2 

 

Wednesday, February 5  - Hot Lunch ï EAST & WEST DAY 

 

Thursday, February 6  - Weill/Nittel-Clubhouse Farms 9-2 

 

Friday, February 7  - Hot Lunch - PIZZA DAY 

- Cultural Performance-Dufflebag Theatre 8:45-9:45 

 
For school information please refer to the school web site at www.rve.sd23.bc.ca 
For a peek inside what's happening around the school follow us: 
               Instagram           Rose Valley Rams 
               Twitter                @RVEBruce 
               PAC Facebook    Rose Valley Elementary School  

 

Parents: 

Please remember that school fees are now PAST DUE.  

ROSE VALLEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
1680 Westlake Road, West Kelowna, BC  V1Z 3G6 
Telephone: (250) 870-5146  Fax: (250) 870-5047 
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Go to our RVE website and create an account for online payments under the On Line 

Payment link.  

 

Attendance & School Messenger  

Report your student's absences, using your smartphone, a computer or telephone. 

Download the app for your phone, Apple or Android. For those new to our school, 

please follow this link to learn about School Messenger: 

http://www.sd23.bc.ca/schoolmessenger 

French Immersion Information Open Houses - Early or Late Entry 2020-2021 

Parents interested in the French Immersion Program for early or late entry are invited to attend any of 

the Open Houses listed below: 

1. Kindergarten  

When:                   Thursday January 23rd 2020 from 6:00 ï 7:00 pm 

Where:                 Ecole George Pringle Elementary 

2. Late-Start French Immersion Information Night  

When:                   Tuesday, January 28th, 2020 from 6:00 ï 7:00 pm 

Where:                 Glenrosa Middle School Multi-Purpose Room 

What:                    Parents interested in finding out about the Late-Start French Immersion for 

Grade 6 students are invited to attend an information night.   

This is for parents of current Grade 5 students wishing for more information about enrolling their 

students in Late-Start French Immersion for Grade 6 in September 2020. 

Parent Learning Sessions 

Feb 10, 2020 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm ï Parent session "Helping your child 

with Stress" 

Presenter: Dr. Haley Watson 

Location: Hollywood Education Centre Room 1 (Gym) 

Cost: Free (No registration required) 

This workshop will provide you with tools for helping your children deal with stress and anxiety 

stemming from things like school, social media, and friendships, as well as tools for managing your 

own stresses and pressures as a parent. It will provide an overview of mental health and how to boost 

self-esteem, independence, and emotional resilience in youth. You will leave with practical strategies 

for maintaining a connected relationship with your children and helping them cope with the ups and 

downs of growing up in todayôs world.  

The Bridge Youth and Family Services ï "Parenting Your Anxious Youth"  

Dates: 5 Group Sessions 
 

February 6 to March 5, 2020 from 4:30 ï 6:00 pm 
 

Location: The Bridge Youth & Family Services located at 8 ï 2604 Enterprise Way 
 

To register, email jen.teigen@thebridgeservices.ca or call 250-763-0456, extension 2204. 
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